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The	Faculty	of	Humanities	and	Education,	along	with	the	other	faculties
of	Mondragon	University,	are	working	with	the	Basque	Government	in
the	management	of		Lehen	Aukera	grants.	These	funds,	managed	by
the	Lanbide	Basque	Employment	Service,	aims	to	improve	the
employability	of	unemployed	youth	through	work	experience.

The	finance	will	be	used	to	hire	trainees	aged	between	16	and	30	who
are	unemployed,	with	no	or	little	work	experience	in	jobs	related	to	their
qualifications,	as	a	means	of	improving	the	employability	of	young
people.

Beneficiaries	must	meet	the	following	requirements:	be	unemployed	and
registered	as	job	seekers	in	Lanbide	Basque	Employment	Service	and
be	identifiable	on	their	database	and	have	previously	demonstrated
compliance	with	the	requirements	of	system	access	(under	25	years).

As	"implementing	partner"	Mondragon	University,	through	its
Counselling	Service	will	provide	stakeholders	with	the	opportunity	to
enrol	as	unemployed	in	Lanbide	and	inform	them	about	Lehen	Aukera
program.	In	addition,	the	university	will	provide	support	for	those
companies	able	to	offer	employment.

For	further	information	about	Lehen	Aukera	grants:

Karmele	Mancisidor:	kmancisidor@mondragon.edu
Jose	Manuel	Bergaretxe:	jmbergaretxe@mondragon.edu
Tel:	943	25	33	72	/	943	25	33	73

The	aim	of	"Lehen	Aukera"	grants	is
to	improve	the	employability.
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